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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Office Closed

MGCA Office Closed 

The Campmeeting Office will be closed from Monday, October 28 through Friday, 

November 1. 

Please continue to contact the office via telephone or email; both will be monitored 

throughout the week. 

Mount Gretna Campmeeting

P.O. Box 428

Mount Gretna, PA 17064

office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
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